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August 19, 2020
Meeting called to order at 6:34 p.m.
Motion to approve last months minutes, Dawn Bassant gave first motion then Jenn Kalafut seconded and all in attendance voted in favor.
Treasurer’s Report	
· No income and no expenses for July/August
· Budget was built with guesses, so it needs to be overhauled
· Dawn Bassant motioned to approve, Brian Durica seconded and all in attendance voted in favor.
Director’s Report
· No concerts have been scheduled for the school year.
· Concentration will be on the individual student.
· There will be individual player assessments.
· Gives an opportunity to spend more time with each student.
· Smart Music will be available for all students in school and online.
· Sound Innovations is a book concert band will be using and it is available to purchase at Star City Music.  It is not a requirement that the student have this book.
· There will be stations for each student along with seat assignments for each student.  
· No sharing of instruments.
· September 28th is the first day that football players can begin conditioning which is hopeful for us to still have marching band. 
· Once we have a for sure date for football season, the color guard and drumline will begin practicing then the other components.  This can change so be watching for emails.
· New Pep band music has been purchased!
· No marching competitions this year.
· Online students will be able to participate in after school activities.
Old Business
· Band trailer is fixed and ready for pick up at Pro-Line and it looks great!
· Uniform sizing will happen once the kids are back in school, that way it is easier to measure the students.
· We will be asking the school board to donate our old uniforms so we can use them as a fundraiser.
· The fruit sale is a go for this year, and we voted for the hybrid which is selling in person and online.  Our profit will be the same as in years past which is $5-$18 a box depending on the size.  For online orders there is a $6.95 per box shipping fee.  If we sell over 500 boxes, we will get free shipping to the school for culling, if we fall under the 500, we must pay $100 for shipping.  More information and brochures coming.
· Restaurant Nights have been tabled until next meeting.
· Please sign up for Amazon Smile and Kroger cares program to help support our band!
Next meeting will be September 16th at 6:30p.m.
Meeting adjourned at 7:15p.m.
